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To: Mayor and City Councilmembers 

From: Steve Parker, City Manager 

Date: January 14, 2022 

Re: American Rescue Plan Recovery Act 
 

 

As you are aware, the City of Seguin was awarded $7,431,596.18 through the American 
Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) that allowed local governments funding that would help them 
address economic recovery and covid relief.  During the FY 2021-22 budget process, city 
staff identified several projects in its capital outlay requests that could be funded by the 
American Rescue Act.  We also knew that this would be a great source of funds to 
implement some of the City’s Parks Master Plan, which was adopted in FY2020, for which 
a funding source has not been identified.   

The City has spent $955,394 of the $7,431,596,18 which leaves $6,476,202.18 in available 
funds.  The City has developed a list of projects that would like the City Council to consider 
which amount to $2,829,416. These projects are listed below: 
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If the $2.829M is approved, this would leave $3.646M in remaining funds.  The City has 

identified the potential for another $4,485M in Parks and Golf Projects which we would 

like to seek approval on as well.  To approve these projects, we feel there may be some 

additional information that the City Council needs to consider.  Our plan is to have a high-

level discussion on Tuesday night and bring back more information at a following 

meeting.  A list of those projects are listed below: 

 

We acknowledge that there are $4.485M in remaining requests noted above with only 

$3.646M in funding available.  You will also see several items that are identified as a 

double asterisk (**).  These are items for which the city has applied for a grant.  If the 

grant is received this would free up additional ARPA funding opportunities.  Please let me 

know if you have any questions.   Thank you.  


